
















Dear Sir/Madam, 

Comhairle Contae Chill Dara 

Kildare County Council 

I refer to objection/submission made by you to this Planning Authority in relation to the 
above application. An Bord Pleanala has today advised Kildare County Council that 
an appeal of KCC's decision was lodged with the Board, on 09/06/2023. 

A copy of the appeal, when received from the Board will be available for inspection or 
purchase at the offices of the Planning Department (Aras Chill Dara, Devoy Park, 
Naas) during normal opening hours. If you wish to inspect the appeal documentation 
please contact the offices at (045) 980845 to confirm that it is available. 

Submissions or observations in relation to the appeal may be made in writing to An 
Bord Pleanala at 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1 within 4 weeks of the date of receipt 
by the Board of the appeal and must be accompanied by the prescribed fee of €50.00. 

Yours faithfully, 

~ /KildareCountyCouncil 

~ @KildareCoCo 
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